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Stars of the Week

FS2      Justas 
Y1       George
Y2       Dillon 
Y3       Maddie
Y4       Oliver
Y5       Adam 
Y6       Ben & Tom       
         
	[image: image4.jpg]



Head Teacher’s Awards

Congratulations to Jeff, Louis and Katy in Year 3, Lewis in Year 1 and Amelie in Reception Class who received Head Teachers Awards this week.
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Courtesy Cup

Well done to the   team, St   Andrew’s, who are this week’s winners.

	Attendance - for the week ending 22nd January
Class FS2

97.0%
Class 1

94.3%
Class 2

97.5%
2nd 
Class 3

97.3%
3rd 
Class 4

97.0%
Class 5

97.9%
1st 
Class 6

95.8%


	Despite the rain, we have had a lovely week and the weather has given us an excellent opportunity to explore and use our new library. It has been lovely to see the children sat in there, choosing their books and listening to stories.
On Tuesday, it is our Candlemas service in Church at 10am. All the children will be attending and adults are most welcome to join us.

The children in Years 2 & 5, thoroughly enjoyed their Fire Safety talk and it was an excellent learning experience.

Our policies are on the website for anyone wishing to access them. Our behaviour policy is currently being reviewed and will be available to view in the near future.

Next week we are looking forward to the official opening of our Foundation Stage Unit. Let’s hope we have some better weather for the ribbon cutting!
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HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND
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